
Anti-Harassment Statement

Let us not take thought for our separate interests, but let us help one another.

A member of OSSTF/FEESO has the right to a workplace and union environment 

free from harassment and bullying.

Harassment and discrimination are not joking matters. They have a destructive 

effect on the workplace environment, individual well-being, and union solidarity. 

Such actions are always unacceptable.

As members of OSSTF/FEESO, our goal must be to protect human rights, to promote 

mutual respect and trust, and to foster inclusion. 

OSSTF/FEESO is committed to strengthening member solidarity and takes seriously 

its own responsibility to ensure that members are treated with respect and dignity at 

all provincially sponsored OSSTF/FEESO events and meetings. 

Any member who feels targeted by harassment or discrimination must be able to 

speak up and know their concerns will be responded to immediately in accordance 

with OSSTF/FEESO Policies and Bylaws and the Resolution and Complaint 

Procedure, as approved by AMPA.
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